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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the Tajiguas Landfill Phase 1A Liner Construction (County Project No.
720648, Solid Waste Project No. 828344), Third District, as follows:

a) Authorize the Director of Public Works to advertise for construction bids;

b)  Approve and authorize a contract with the engineering firm of Bryan A. Stirrat & Associates (not a local
vendor) to provide engineering support services for the duration of the project, but no later than October 1,
2005, in the amount of $119,083.
[Enter body here.]
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